
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

           September 12, 2022                        2021 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by   President Fred Lathan at 9.30  AM at the RCEM training room.

        August 13           2022                                  minutes were read and approved. Motion by Ben Setzer, 

    WA4BCS and second by Richard Hutton, KO4KRE                                    

Old Business: 

Thank you card was sent to Bob Perkins and the Christmas dinner reservation was made at Peking Wok by Fred 

Lathan, KG4GSA.

Payment to Scott Whitaker, KF4DBW was made for hosting the website and all he does for the club. 

New Business:

Everyone was reminded of the test session on September 17, 2022. Detail on the club website, k4rnc.org.

Everyone was encouraged to invite anyone interested in radio to join us at the meetings and any club function.

Members and guest present: 10 members and   0    guest 

Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM 

Motion to adjourn by Ted Lathan, KB4CIT and second by Mark Dawkins, N4CMD followed by the informal 

Ragchew session.




